
B & A Limited 

B&A/KOL/DDC/109 

To, 
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Affairs 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir, 

Scrip Code No. 508136 

Sub: Notice for Closure of Trading Window 

Corporate Office: 113 Park Street, 9th Floor, Kolkata -700 016 
Phone : 2265- 7389, 2229- 5098, 2217- 6815, 2227- 2131 
E-mail : contact@barooahs.in, Website : www.barooahs.com 
CIN : L01132AS1915PLC000200 

21st March, 2022 

Please take note that the trading window for dealing in equity shares of the Company will be 

closed for all Directors and Designated Employees of the Company from ist April, 2022 and 

will reopen after 48 hours of the publication of the audited financial results of the company 

for the quarter and year ending on 3i5t March, 2022. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 
For B & A Li mite 

Company Secretary 
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